
 BHS Night at Rockin’ Jump!!!!! 

Come “jump away” those winter blues on

Friday, January 26th
5:00PM-8:00PM

Can’t make it that night?? Not a problem… 

Discounted vouchers for future use will be sold at school the week of 

January 22nd  

(Details to follow) 

Just show up, pay, and jump away!!! 

Drop off allowed for 4th & 5th Graders 

           2 hours of jump time for just $22.00!!! 

(Socks required and available for purchase. Rockin' Jump waiver must be signed)  

Refreshments will be available for purchase 

Interested in volunteering or have questions??  

Please contact Joanna Giamei-Cerniglia at jgcernig2011@aol.com 




